
 

 

 
 
2021 – 2023 Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Goals 
 
SARTA is updating our goals for the next upcoming three fiscal years. Currently SARTA has 
an overall goal of 5%. However, in the recent years with the lack of projects, the health 
crisis, and other various delays we have not been able to meet these goals. 
 
In the coming years SARTA has the following upcoming projects: 
 
236220 Remove Glass Doors and Block Up Doorway for Security.  $ 4,000.00  
238320 Repaint Exterior of building and loading area   $ 5,000.00  
237110 Rebuild all of the existing storm drains to ensure stability.  $ 7,500.00  
238110 Patch/Replace sections of the concrete that are in need of repair.   $ 10,000.00  
238110 Install Sidewalk along Whipple to north property line to eliminate 

people walking through the grass and around the wall  
 $ 15,000.00  

238210 Installation of Backup Generator to allow backup to entire facility and 
fueling infrastructure. 

 $ 300,000.00  

238210 BV is the emergency backup location and was designed for a back-up 
generator but does not have one. 

 $100,000.00  

238330 Replace existing flooring with smooth tiles to allow for easier 
cleaning and maintenance.  

 $ 12,000.00  

238330 Remove Carpet and install industrial flooring tiles.  $ 10,000.00  
238350 Update all Bathrooms/Fixtures/Dividers to Industrial.  $ 10,000.00  
236220 Expand SARTA main facility to include Maintenance, Garage, 

Midwest Center of Excellence Training - Multiyear project 
 $165,400,000.00  

 
Keeping these projects in mind and the relative amount of DBE’s in the area to complete these 
projects we have set our upcoming goal at 2%. 
 
Please direct any questions you have regarding these or other upcoming DBE possibilities to 
SARTA’s DBELO: Emily Kimble (330)-477-2782 ext. 508 ekimble@sartaonline.com.  


